
 

 

From JUNE 8th at 4:00am to 10:00pm, 2024 
Route 24 UPPER SHERMAN will be on detour 
due to road closure for Concession Streetfest 
 
Southbound – from Concession St. at Upper Wentworth 
St.; right on Upper Wentworth St., left on Queensdale 
Ave., left on East 25th St., right on Concession St., and 
resume regular routing on Concession St. east of East 25th 
St. 
 
Northbound – from Concession St. at East 26th St.; left on 
East 26th St., right on Queensdale Ave., right on Upper 
Wentworth St., left on Concession St., and resume regular 
routing on Concession St. west of Upper Wentworth. 
 
Customers are asked to proceed to either end of the detour 

routing to access service. 
 

 


